
We Need You! 

 

Harbins Elementary is steadily preparing for the coming 

school year 2020-21 and we need you! While we are still 

waiting official plans from the district regarding the start 

of the school year, we want to make sure we are taking 

care of our newest students.  If you have a child who will 

be in kindergarten, please reach out us.  If you know 

someone who has a rising kindergarten student, help us 

spread the word!  We want to communicate with our 

kindergarten parents and students! 

 

An advantage to registering your student is that you will 

then receive messages from the district and the school.  

This is the best way to stay informed! 

 

The first step would be to visit our website at 

www.harbins.org.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will Choose a Path that fits your circumstances.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When registering a student, you will be required to load 

documents.  Please be sure to look at the list first and 

gather those items.   



Please keep in mind that without your registration, you 

are not able to receive communication from Gwinnett 

County Public Schools or Harbins Elementary.   

We encourage you to process the enrollment online.  
However, if you have difficulty with the process, 

please call the school at 770-682-4270 to make an 
appointment.  We will do all we can to make this an 

easy process for you and your family. 


